
Dear Homeowners:  

It has been brought to our attention that on December 7, 2021, a vehicle on White Oak Gardens 
Dr had their catalytic converter stolen from their vehicle. 

This was reported by phone to Action Property Management, but not to the WOS Board. 

The HOA Board was notified of this crime in Jan 2022 in the HOA Board financial packet only, and 
over 30 days after the crime incident took place. 

Even though an attempt was made to gather footage of all vehicles entering the front and back 
entrance from our Flock Security LPR (License Plate Reader) cameras, this footage was not 
available as the data is only stored for 30 days. 

Just so you know, in the future, don’t hesitate to go on the website at 
www.whiteoakspringshoa.com and send a request on the HOME page to the HOA Board (scroll to 
the bottom and fill out the fields and hit [Submit].  The HOA Board will respond within 24-48 hours. 

Regards,  

Board of Directors 
White Oak Springs HOA, Inc. 
 

WWW.WHITEOAKSPRINGSHOA.COM 


